
May 2017 

Head Teacher’s Message 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It is incredible that we have come to another successful end of term at Star.  

Thank you to all the parents of year 6 who have supported the school in helping their child to be well prepared for 

their SAT’s. I am sure the children have done their best, and will be equipped for their secondary school education. I 

am pleased to report that all year 6 classes had 100% attendance that week.  

So far, the attendance for the Summer term is excellent at 97%.  Let’s keep up the good work! Please continue to 

ensure your child attends school every day, and on time!  

As the weather is turning warmer, please ensure that your child remains in the correct summer school uniform. You 

can find this information on the school website. Please also ensure that any long hair (boys and girls) is tied up and 

neatly pinned back for school. Children are encouraged to bring water to school, but please apply any sunscreen 

before they arrive at school. Please also make sure your child has the correct PE kit and that it still fits them.  

This week some of our Year 4’s set off for York. We will keep parents updated about how they are getting along and 

if you would like to keep an eye on the current events section of our website, we will post any pictures we receive on 

Year 4 York Visit link.  

I’d like to say a big thank you to all the parents who are supporting the home learning projects. I am continuously 

amazed at the quality of the projects coming into school. Many parents are choosing to visit some of the suggested 

places, and this makes a huge difference to your child’s understanding and experience of the topic. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish all our Muslim families a peaceful Ramadan and everyone else a very 

pleasant and safe half term. School will re -open on Monday 5th June.  

Warm regards  

Ms Von ( Head Teacher)  

Class Photos 

On Monday 19th June the school photographer will be in to take 

class photos. Please ensure that all children come to school on 

time and are wearing correct school uniform. Thank you.  

Get Active 

Children (and parents) will be delighted to know that next terms home 

learning project will involve no writing at all. All we ask is that you and 

your family try and be as active as possible during the final summer term. 

Staff are getting in on the act as well and we will all be stepping up our 

game during the month of June and trying to achieve ten thousand steps 

each day. 

Star Mural  

Many of you would have noticed that the 

first phase of our Star Mural has gone 

up at the front entrance of the school.  

A massive thank you to all those parents 

who contributed to this wonderful design 

which really reflects our ethos of 

Nurturing and Growing Together.  

We are now starting the final phase of 

this project which will see each year 

group designing a shooting star.  

Cycling 

Some of our year 4 and 5 children have been learning all 

about road safety and the correct way to ride bicycles. They 

took part in a Bikeability course with year 4 completing level 1 

and year 5 completing Levels 1 and 2. Our year 5 children 

were able to ride safely on the roads with trained 

instructors.  

We were also lucky enough to be able to offer a few reception children the chance to learn to ride a balance bike.  



Important Dates 
 

Monday 22nd May - Friday 26th May 

Year 4 York Visit  

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

School Closed for half term  

Monday 5th June  

School Open as usual 

Thursday 8th June 

School closed—Polling Station  

Monday 12th June - Friday 16th June 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

Tuesday 20th June 

Problem Solving Day 

Monday 3rd July onwards 

Parent “Book Look In” After School 

Tuesday 11th July 

Festival of Voices —Year 5  

Thursday 13th July — TBC 

Sports Day  

Tuesday 18th July 

Year 6 Awards Evening  

Thursday 20th July 

School finishing early at 1:00pm  

Friday 21st July - Friday 1st September 

School Closed for the Summer Break  

Monday 4th September  

School Closed for Staff Training  

Tuesday 5th September  

Children return to school for the start of the 

Autumn Term  

Recent Developments 

Ofsted: Our recent Ofsted report has now been published. 

We will send the report to parents via parentmail but it also 

available as a link on our website.  

 

Reception Outdoor Area: The development of this area is 

going very well and we are expecting it to be completed by the 

9th June. This really is going to be a wonderful addition to our 

EYFS provision which will benefit many generations of future 

Star pupils.  

 

School Signs: We have added some lovely new signs to our 

Playground, Reception and Stairwells. They really have 

brightened up the school. We have also decorated the 

stairwells with the titles of all of our favourite books and will 

be adding to this in the near future.  

Jobs Fair 

Thursday 18th May was a very inspiring day for all pupils at Star! It was our annual Jobs Fair where different 

professionals from all walks of life were invited to come in and give small presentations about their very varied roles 

and responsibilities within their respective fields. We had representatives from all sorts of professions giving up 

their time to inspire the children. It was a great occasion for the children who had prepared some probing questions 

for the visitors, and were able to discover professions they never knew existed! Next year we would love to involve 

our parents and will soon be circulating a survey to find out all the interesting places you may work in.  

A big thank you to all our visitors for taking the time out of their busy schedules to come and share with us their very 

different and diverse professions. This event really opens up the children’s minds as to what options are available to 

them in the future.  


